
 
 

Chairman’s Announcements 

 

Market Lavington Youth Club reported they were to hold the first meeting of their 
new youth club in the old school on 23 September 2011 and then on every Friday 
evening (excluding the Christmas holiday) until March 2012. The meetings would 
initially be for 11 to 14 year old children from all the local villages, Easterton, Market 
Lavington, West Lavington and the Cheverills. 
 
The group thanked Devizes Area Board for their grant which had enabled the 
purchase of a laptop PC and printer, 32" TV and XBox plus software for the 
meetings. Cupboards had also been constructed in order to lock away the equipment 
when it was not in use. 
 
Market Lavington Youth Club would like to thank West Lavington Youth Club for their 
help in getting the meetings up and running. 
 


